
STEM Camp
Week Two:  

Eco-Detectives
Parents new to camp
this week:  please see
page 3 for important

information!
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Drop-off Procedures
     STEM Camp drop-off and pick-up are at
the Vaughan Road circle drive (1060 Vaughan
Road--Boys Middle School.  Please see map
on page 3).  
      Counselors will be available to meet
campers at drop off from 8:45 a.m. until
about 9:15 a.m.  During drop-off, please form
one lane and pull up as close as possible to
the doors before allowing your child to exit
the car.  On Mondays, a counselor will greet
you at your car.
      Pick-up will take place in the same location
at 3pm.  Please be sure to have your
Authorized to Pick Up sign in the window to
make this process smooth!
     Thank you for your assistance and support!

Staff Spotlight
       This week we will introduce two of our
instructors:  Sarah of the Orange
Iguanas team and Abby of the Purple
Parrots!
      During the school year, Sarah works in
special education support for a local
district.  She has a sheepadoodle named
Maple, can do hula hoop tricks, and loves
the outdoors.  She is excited about STEM
Camp because of the growing
importance of STEM and appreciates
how this camp allows kids to learn in a
variety of ways-visual, auditory, and
hands-on!
       Abby is a recent graduate of Grand
Valley State U!  She is excited to begin her
teaching career and is looking forward to
working with curious minds who are
interested in science this summer!  Abby
is a twin, loves college gymnastics, and
spent a semester abroad in France.  She
is a mom of two daughters.  

Need to Reach Us?
248-645-3674

SSPSTEMDayCamp@cranbrook.edu
 

Please give us a call or send us an email
if you know your camper will be absent.  

Thank you!

mailto:SSPSTEMDayCamp@cranbrook.edu
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Drop-off is at 9:00 a.m.

Cranbrook is a nut-free campus.

Anyone picking up a camper must
have a pick-up authorization form
in their window.

Campers with medication must
have an AAM form on file.

Campers must wear closed toe
shoes!

Campers should bring a water
bottle!

        Pick-up is at 3:00 p.m.
 

We swim every Friday.
Campers who want to
swim must bring their

swimsuit & towel. Please
pack swim gear in a

separate bag labeled with
camper's name.

Swim

Reminders

STEM Camp is located at
the Boys Middle School.  
 Drop off and pick up will

be at the Vaughan Rd.
circle drive.

Address:
1060 Vaughan Rd. 
Bloomfield Hills, MI

Drop Off

News and Notes

The lunch menu for each
day can be found by using 

 the Nutrislice app and
entering Cranbrook, then

selecting Boys Middle
School. 


